
LIMPOPO MEC ERNEST RACHOENE LEADS DIKGEREKGERE WEDNESDAY SERVICE 
DELIVERY PROGRAM IN MOGALAKWENA 
 
Limpopo MEC for Public Works, Roads and Infrastructure Ernest Rachoene today led 
the Dikgerekgere Wednesday Service Delivery Program at Road D192 in  Mogalakwena 
Local Municipality, Waterberg District. 
 
The initiative forms part of the Department’s ongoing commitment to accelerate service 
delivery, improve road infrastructure and engage directly with communities on 
development needs and progress. Road D192 is a critical link for residents and 
businesses in the area, is currently receiving focused attention for blading and re-
gravelling under the department’s dikgerekgere plans. 
 
Speaking during the visit, MEC Rachoene emphasized the importance of responsive 
governance and community involvement. 
 
“Dikgerekgere Wednesday is not just a program — it’s our promise to meet people 
where they are, listen to their concerns, and take visible action to make their roads 
drivable,” he said 
 
The MEC was joined by Mogalakwena Local Municipality Mayor Councillor Ngoako 
Taueatsoala and community members who welcomed the initiative and raised key 
service delivery issues affecting their areas. 
 
The Department remains committed to ensuring that roads infrastructure projects are 
delivered efficiently, transparently and in alignment with the province’s development 
goals. 


